
  

Hobbs City Commission

Marshall R. Newman

Commissioner - District 1

Joseph D. Calderón

Commissioner - District 4

Sam D. Cobb, Mayor

Christopher R. Mills

Commissioner - District 2

Dwayne Penick

Commissioner - District 5

Patricia  A. Taylor

Commissioner - District 3

Don R. Gerth

Commissioner - District 6

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Notice is hereby given that a potential quorum of the Hobbs City Commission

may occur on Tuesday, June 25, 2019, from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. while

members of the City Commission attend the New Mexico EnergyPlex

Conference and reception hosted by the Economic Development Corporation

of Lea County at the Lea County Event Center, 5101 North Lovington

Highway, Hobbs, New Mexico. 

The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that all members of

the City Commission have been invited and may attend this conference.  City

policy will not be formulated by members of the City Commission and no

official vote or other action of the City Commission will occur at this event. 

 

Dated: 6/21/19
Posted: 6/21/19


